
We had the privilege of having volunteers
from the KPBSD Summer Work Program for

four weeks! The teens were hard workers
and a joy to be around. We miss them and

wish them the best in all they do! Thank you
KPBSD and teens!

5
VOLUNTEERS OF THE MONTH

THANK YOU FOR YOUR
SERVICE TO OUR

COMMUNITY!

Chris and Linda Wehr
have been faithful

volunteers at the food
bank for many years.

They are the people we
can call any time, even
on the weekends, and

they will be here to help
with anything that
needs to be done. 

Every week, they can be
seen sorting produce in

the warehouse or
helping serve our
neighbors in the

Fireweed Diner. They
always greet everyone

with a smile, and have a
genuine desire to help

those in need. 
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HUGE THANK YOU TO THE PRAYING PELICANS WHO
SENT MANY GROUPS FROM DIFFERENT STATES TO

HELP US THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER! THEY HELPED
IN THE DINER, WAREHOUSE, GARDEN,

ADMINISTRATION, AND MORE. BECAUSE OF THEM,
WE WERE ABLE TO GET LOTS OF PRODUCE FROM OUR

GARDEN, HAVE SUCCESSFUL EVENTS, AND SERVE
MORE PEOPLE. 

PRAYING PELICANS

Oceanside Farms donated
20lbs of seed potatoes this
spring, which turned into

500lbs of potatoes that were
harvested from our garden

with the help of Linda Tannehill,
Janice Chumley, Sean Jones,

Kim Mason, and Cook Inlet
Academy. Thank you for

helping feed our neighbors!

GREAT HARVEST


